



Mark Spencer

Walkable Novi Committee

The Community Development Department

mspencer@cityofnovi.org

Dear Mark,

I received your name from Brian Coburn with the recommendation to send an official request to you and The Community Development Department for a Mid-Block Crossing at or near the entrance to our subdivision.

At a previous Taft Knolls Homeowner's Association annual meeting, we took a vote and there was a majority approval to proceed with the request to you and The Walkable Novi Committee. I did highlight to all homeowners that is possible and likely that a crossing could eliminate the current bus stop at the entrance to our subdivision. The homeowners understand and have accepted this risk. Based on the majority approval and acceptance of the possible bus stop elimination risk, I would like to put forth the formal request to you and the committee for a mid-block crossing at or near the intersection of Jacob Drive and Taft Road.

Jeffrey Dziedzic

President, Taft Knolls Homeowner's Association

(248) 305-9686

jdziedzic@A123systems.com